Rattlesden Community Council
Many of you will know that RCC has been re-developing the young children’s play area next to the Pavilion.  This is now fully completed and open for business.  We hope that the younger members of our community get many hours of enjoyment from it over the coming Summer months and beyond.
RCC would like to gratefully acknowledge with many thanks the kind and generous contributions of our many sponsors without whose financial assistance this enhancement to village facilities would not have been possible.  They are:
	
Babergh Mid Suffolk District Council; The National Lottery Community Fund; Rattlesden Parish Council: The Bernard Sunley Foundation; Cllr Penny Otton Locality Budget; The Mrs LD Rope Trust; The Tudwick Foundation and The Alfred Williams Trust.
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